
From: Pat Gayle-Gordon
To: John Lindgren
Cc: Kelly Churney
Subject: FW: The "districting" of the Sea Streets
Date: Wednesday, October 09, 2019 12:25:10 PM

 
 

From: Antonette Fabrizi <afabrizi@TownOfPalmBeach.com> On Behalf Of Town Council
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2019 12:19 PM
To: Gail Coniglio <GConiglio@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Danielle Hickox Moore
<DMoore@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Margaret Zeidman <MZeidman@TownofPalmBeach.com>;
Bobbie Lindsay <BLindsay@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Julie Araskog
<jaraskog@TownOfPalmBeach.com>; Lew Crampton <lcrampton@TownOfPalmBeach.com>
Cc: Kirk Blouin <KBlouin@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Jay Boodheshwar
<JBoodheshwar@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Joshua Martin <jmartin@TownOfPalmBeach.com>;
Wayne Bergman <wbergman@TownOfPalmBeach.com>; Kelly Churney
<KChurney@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Town Clerks Staff <TownClerk@townofpalmbeach.com>
Subject: FW: The "districting" of the Sea Streets
 
 
 

From: Bradford Winston <bradford.winston@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2019 9:47 PM
To: Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Cc: Paul Castro <PCastro@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: The "districting" of the Sea Streets
 

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

I write to add my objection to the historic designation of the "Sea" Streets.
While I would be happy to reiterate all the reasons and provide additional support for those
already suggested by others such an exercise would be redundant and likely not read in its
entirety and only exorcise many of you who volunteer your time on behalf of our town.
What I would add is this matter as well as the most recent private "Club" proposal have both
come before the Owners of the Sea Streets houses/cottages at a time when most of us are not
occupying our homes during the "off" months despite our many pleas to hold your hearings
when a greater number of us are in Palm Beach during "the season" when a matter that
impacts all of us is before you. I also believe that we, the Owners of the Sea Streets houses,
were not provided notice concerning this particular matter.
I would, again, as I had requested in response to the "Club" matter implore the Council
members to consider the constituents impacted when putting a matter on the calendar with
notice to all within 400 feet of the matter in consideration and during the season, not the
shoulder months, when a majority of the residents might be present and able to provide their
own input in person. 
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Thank you for your continued efforts and apparent support to withdraw the request by the
Landmarks "Committee" and its members most of whom appear to not even be Owners of
homes in Palm Beach let alone the Sea Streets.
 
 
--
Bradford Winston
231 Cocoanut Row
347-882-2811


